
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 12, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Post Office Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket No.  UT-003013 
   
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find the original and 19 copies of WorldCom, Inc.’s Post Hearing Reply 
Brief in the above referenced docket.   
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 303-390-6675. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
       
Heidi Kristen Yore  
 
 
cc:   Parties of Record 


